In-Person Worship in the Sanctuary at Central Church
 
There will be one service each Sunday morning beginning at 10:00 a.m. Two entrances will be open – the main Sanctuary entrance on Maple Street and the glass doors off the Elm Street driveway. Once you are in the building, you will only have access to the Sanctuary. PLEASE PLAN TO ARRIVE EARLY. If you arrive late, only the Maple Street entrance will be open. There will be no entrance through the glass doors after 9:55 a.m.  
 
Everyone entering will be screened and have their temperature taken. You must fill out a form, answering a series of questions and providing contact information. Masks covering your nose and extending below your chin are required the entire time that you are on church property. Reservations are NOT required, but check in will go faster if you fill out this screening form in advance for each member of your party and bring them with you. 
 
We have taken a series of safety precautions in order to reduce the risk of spreading COVID 19 during worship at Central. Please click HERE for the details. 
 
There will be differences in our in-person worship to decrease the spread of infection. Click HERE to read more. 
 
Of course, no matter what we do, attending a large indoor gathering carries an elevated risk of being infected. While attendance is your choice, the Session strongly discourages from attending those who have a high risk of developing a serious case of COVID-19, or even dying from the disease. We encourage you to review carefully the information available through the CDC to find if you or someone with whom you have close, regular physical contact are among those with elevated risk. 
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